Raystown Lake Story – July 15, 2012

On July 15, 2012, eight teams from the Tri State Bass Circuit competed on Raystown Lake, a picturesque body of water that runs southward thru the northern Appalachian foothills of western Pennsylvania, it has a great population of big smallmouth and largemouth bass.

In the winner’s circle was the team of Stanton and Stanton with their 15.61 pound bag of largemouth, and the big bass of the tournament, a 5.44 pound largemouth.  The second place team was DeWitt and Harvey with a 10.07 pound bag.  Third went to Adams and Wagner with a 9.40 pound bag.

I would like to thank all the teams that participated in this event.  Without team support we would be unable to have a circuit.  A special thank you to those who helped put this tournament together; especially Ron and Donna DeWitt, and Todd Giarth, for all their assistance.

We would also like to thank our circuit sponsor for their support, Willett Systems, Cumberland, Maryland.

